
CAPE TOWN CUSTOMS OFFICERS POUNCE ON SUSPECTED DRUG 
SMUGGLER 
  
Pretoria, Friday 12 July, 2018 – South African Revenue Service (SARS) Customs 

officers based at the Cape Town International Airport have confiscated heroin valued 

at approximately R1 million after receiving a tip-off. Read more. 

 

  

  

 

 

       

 

 

 

 

 
 

https://www.sars.gov.za/Media/MediaReleases/Pages/12-July-2019---Cape-Town-Customs-officers-pounce-on-suspected-drug-smuggler.aspx

